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Summary: Comments in a letter from John Paganie in response to letters to the Chairman
submitted by Ohio Environmental Council and the Office of the Ohio Consumers' Counsel
electronically filed by Ms. Kathy  J Kolich on behalf of Ohio Edison Company and The
Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company and The Toledo Edison Company


